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Memorandum 
  To: Joseph Martella, RIDEM 

From: Meg Kilpatrick and Jim Clark, GZA 

CC: Michele V. Leone, National Grid 

William Howard, National Grid 

 

Date: 7/16/2015 

Subject: Upcoming Site Response Action Report – Period from July 20 to July 31, 

2015 

Former Tidewater Facility 

Pawtucket, Rhode Island 

RIDEM Case No. 95-022  

  
 

SITE ACTIVITIES TO BE PERFORMED 

 

 Continue demolition activities associated with three on-Site buildings (the former 

machine shop, purifier house and the meter room).   The process is expected to be 

complete by August 28th. National Grid will have a representative on-site who will 

monitor the work and conduct air monitoring throughout the demolition project. The air 

monitoring will be consistent with the site-specific, Rhode Island Department of 

Environmental Management (RIDEM)-approved Air Quality Monitoring Plan that 

includes a two-tiered approach during intrusive activities.   

 Complete quarterly NAPL gauging round and collection of soil gas sample at SG-

105S.  

 Complete bimonthly Site observation walk during week of July 27, 2015 to July 31, 

2015. 

 

 

Please contact Meg Kilpatrick at 401-421-4140 Ext. 2719 if you have any questions or 

comments.  
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